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The Protection of Freedoms Act 2012 places controls on the use of biometric systems in schools, for example for cashless catering or borrowing library books. The provisions in the Act will take effect from 1 September 2013, and the Department for Education (DfE) has advised schools to start planning for this implementation date.
The DfE has produced "guidance on the requirements of the Act.”
